December 14, 2022

Linda Bridwell

Executive Director

Public Service Commission

PO Box 615 Frankfort, KY 40602

RE: Electronic Investigation into Compliance with Excavator Locate Requests
Pursuant to KRS 367.4909 and KRS 367.4917(7)
Case No. 2022-00363

Ms. Bridwell:

Enclosed is Kirksville Water Association’s Response to the Commission Order dated November 16,
2022. Should you have any questions, please contact me at your convenience.

Sincerely,

UziaN ouing

Office Manager
Kirksville Water Association




